
Pomp & Circumstance 
at Palace Residents’ Graduation

Congrats to the Class of 2022! The Palace at Weston’s 
Memory Care residents were among this year’s graduating 

class, having completed our “Magical Community University.”

The three-month program incorporated learning tracks 
focused on reading, writing and arithmetic. 

Residents, donned in their caps and gowns, 
walked the red carpet, and received their new diplomas. 
They were celebrated by their families and loved ones, 
and City of Weston Mayor Margaret Brown was the 

commencement speaker.

We’re so proud of our graduates!
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